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SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL DISTRICT 
 

Question and Answers #3 
Request for Proposal No. 2437001 

Engineering Services for Cove Cay Pump Station and Treatment System Upgrade  

Date: August 22, 2024 

Item No.1 Environmental Requirements  

Question:  Please clarify if the Regional District designates the project as Institutional, which exempts the 
application from the Riparian Area Protection Regulation (RAPR).  We understand it is not exempt from your 
DPA, however it does reduce the scope is not RAPR bound. 

Answer:  Yes, this work is deemed Institutional. 


